
STAFF HAS TEAMED UP WITH ORANGE FROG AND OUR PTSO FOR ONE
AMAZING AND IMPACTFUL WEEK OF ACTIVITIES! ALONG WITH OUR

PLANNED SPIRIT DAYS AND KINDNESS FOCUS AREAS, WE WILL ALSO BE
COLLECTING THE LISTED ITEMS FOR HAPPY TAILS ANIMAL SHELTER

AND COMPLETING A KINDNESS CHALLENGE!

QUESTIONS?  COMMENTS?  CONTACT US!  TISPTSO@TROYAREASD.ORG

02/19 No School/PTC
Conference

3/1 & 3/2 Guys and Dolls
High School Musical

03/28 Early Dismissal

03/29-04/05 No School

05/09 Early Dismissal

5/10 No School

5/27 No School

5/28 Field Day

05/30 No School

05/31 Last Day of School
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We would also like to recognize the
TIS Staff who teach Social Studies.  

Thank you for all you do!
Leslie Confer

Andrea Simpson 
Ellen Andrews
Jennifer Gilbert

Ashley Scott
Debra Breese
Heather Kinat
Caitrin Stroup

Jacqueline Blade
Michelle Manning
Marissa Bulkley
Amy Mahonski 
Kristen Page

MRS. HAROLD
THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO!



One of our pets in 6th grade is Milo, a bearded
dragon. Milo is 4 years old and lives in Mrs.
Page's room. He loves the hot summer days

and enjoys being outside in the grass soaking
up the sun! He loves to go outside at recess

with the students in May, August, and
September. His favorite treats are crickets and

hornworms on top of his salad. You may see
him in our hallway sometimes, as Mrs. Page

loves to take him out and about with her
students. 

January has thrown some winter weather at us, and third grade
tackled our first 2 FID days with gusto!  Kids and teachers were on
TEAMS and completed their packets.  In Social Studies students

learned about early explorers and their reasons for daring to set out
on their explorations.  We made explorer trading cards.  Each

student researched an explorer and created a trading card with
information and an illustration.  And speaking of tackling, third grade
will be taking part in our annual Super Bowl day on Friday, Feb. 9th.  

Students will be participating in a whole host of activities and
challenges such as Pigskin challenges, Reading Goals, and Mega-fun

Math.  It will be a Super day for all!!

5TH GRADE - SKI TRIP IS RECHEDULED  
FOR 2/12 TO GREEK PEAK. STUDENTS

ARE VERY EXCITED!

Classroom Happenings



Mrs. Scott, Science and Social Studies
I've been teaching in Troy for 11 years. I like to

camp, bowl, spend time with my family, and
watch my kids in their sporting events. I help

run the youth bowling program at Terrace
Lanes. I'm a big Penn State sports fan and enjoy

going to watch games too!

Meet a few Members of the
4TH GRADE Team

Mr. Wes, ELA
I am in my second year teaching after taking a
weird path to get into education. I don't regret it
at all. I love what I do now and love making an
impact. My hobbies include hunting, sporting

events and time with family and friends. I am a
huge breakfast/coffee shop guy. I am a

Pittsburgh fan as that is my favorite city. I am
now currently getting into coaching here at Troy

with wrestling and baseball. 

Mrs. Breese, 4th Grade Learning Support
I  have been teaching in 4th grade for the last five years.
Before that, I taught 8th grade and high school level for
many years. I help students with their academics. I have

been teaching in Troy since the early 2000's. I love
teaching at Troy, because I am a graduate of Troy. It is my

hometown. Some hobbies I love doing are reading,
crocheting, gardening, working on my hobby farm, and

rescuing horses and dogs. Family is very important to me. I
have two children and even a granddaughter.



News Around TIS

Artists of the week

January
Top

 Notch
Trojans

ALEXIS HARDY 
GRADE 6 

JESSE PURCELL 
GRADE 5 

PEYTON HARKNESS 
GRADE 5 

HAVEN YANCHUK  
GRADE 4 

3RD 
TRISTAN MCCARTY 

GABBY FRIEDLANDER 
JASE SHEELEY 

LEGEND WINDERS 
PAYTON CHILSON 

4TH 
PRESTON HEEMAN 

TALON GILMER 
WESLEY WRAY 

VANESSA SMITH 
WESLEY STOUFFER 

   

5TH 
ADDALEIGH CHILSON  

 COLTON WHEELER  
JANE HARPER  

JACKSON BAILEY  
TUCKER DEPEW  

6TH 
DANIEL MEYERS 

BRILEIGH PUTNAM 
AVERY WATKINS 

LAINEY SPALDING 
ALYVIA DIEFFENBACH 

 
 

TIS students experienced hydro-dipping in
Art Class! Students designed their own

“Stanley” cups and had wonderful
results. Thank you for the generous
donations by the TISPTSO and many

supportive parents and friends of our
beloved Troy Community! 



Community News
Troy Community Little League Sign Up is

Now Open!

Go to https://www.troycommunitylittleleague.com/
to sign-up now through March 3. There will be a walk in

registration February 22nd, 5-8pm at the Croman gym. The
skills assessment will also be held the same night, If you're

unsure what division your child should be in this is the
perfect way to find out. The TCLL board has been
working all winter to get everything rolling to make it
another great year. Hope to see you all this spring.

Guys and Dolls Production coming to Troy

School District!

Mark your calendars for
Jr Football sign ups

April 2024

https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/de
fault.aspx?portalid=53829

Northern Tier
Little League

Sign Up

Sign up by February 28th
to avoid the late fee!

https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/default.aspx?portalid=53829
https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/default.aspx?portalid=53829


Check out the cool prizes you can win with the 
Discount Card Fundraiser!



The Troy Varsity boys basketball team held a Sunday
clinic on January 14th for boys grades 3-6.  

This was such a great event coordinated by head
varsity Coach, Bob Woodward. The players worked on
some basics and numerous drills to help them build

their confidence and skill levels. At the youth
basketball night after a Varsity win over Cowanesque
Valley, some of the athletes who attended the clinic
presented the team with a box of goodies, drinks,

and a signed card from the attendees as a thank you
for dedicating their time to our younger athletes!

Thank you to all those students who participated or
coached and make this a great event for them! 



Volunteer Corner

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
THE TEACHER LOUNGE NEEDS A

MAKEOVER!!  DO YOU HAVE ANY
NICE CHAIRS, TABLES OR

FURNITURE THAT YOU NEED TO
UNLOAD?  LET US KNOW!  

Mark your calendars!  Teachers may be
looking for volunteers for the upcoming

field trips.  All volunteers must have their
clearances on file with the district.  The

volunteer manual is found on the district
website:  

https://www.troyareasd.org/Volunteers.a
spx

Please contact Liz Woolf,
ewoolf@troyareasd.org for questions

3rd Grade: Animal Adventure Park & Mt. 
              Pisgah in May
4th Grade: Harrisburg and Lake Tobias in May
5th Grade: Ski Trip to Greek Peak February
6th Grade: Kaos Fun Zone in May

Want to be a part of something
great?  

Consider volunteering on our
playground “refresh” committee!  We
have funds to update the playground

but we need parents , friends & families
of TIS to help us put it all together!!

Contact Adrienne Pingitore for more
details!  tisptos@troyareasd.org

Pla
yground COMMITTEE

https://www.troyareasd.org/Volunteers.aspx
https://www.troyareasd.org/Volunteers.aspx

